Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 9:20 PM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 05/09/2019 9:20 pm

Response #: 36

Submitter ID: 29562

1P address: 73.19.109.12

Time to complete: 8 min., 51 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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Raymond Braun

329 N 160th St, Shoreline
206-399-7713
rockyroad444@gmail.com
5/16/19

Shoreline Place Development
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Regarding this development and the notice received in the mail. | see that there are 1,358 residential units planned in
the seven buildings. What I don't see on the map or verbiage is parking for these units.

That means the potential for at least 1,358 extra cars (if one car per unit) and if multiple occupants in some of the
units up to 2,600 extra cars fighting for parking! The parking dilemma will have a terrible impact on customers trying
to shop at the businesses next door and for the local neighborhood where I live, who will have to deal with this. |
request two less buildings and more surface parking!

Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply directly to this email.



